University of Rhode Island

DigitalCommons@URI

Pell Letters (1978)

Education: National Endowment for the Arts and Humanities, Subject Files II (1962-1996)

9-28-1978

Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 38

Margo Higdon

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_II_64

Recommended Citation

Higdon, Margo, "Pell Letters (1978): Correspondence 38" (1978). *Pell Letters (1978)*. Paper 23. https://digitalcommons.uri.edu/pell_neh_Il_64/23

This Correspondence is brought to you by the University of Rhode Island. It has been accepted for inclusion in Pell Letters (1978) by an authorized administrator of DigitalCommons@URI. For more information, please contact digitalcommons-group@uri.edu. For permission to reuse copyrighted content, contact the author directly.

NATIONAL ENDOWMENT FOR THE HUMANITIES



WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506

OCT 3 1978

September 28, 1978

Honorable Claiborne Pell United States Senate Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Pell:

Thank you for your letter of September 14 on behalf of the application submitted to the National Endowment for the Humanities by WSBE-TV, Channel 36 in Providence, Rhode Island.

This application is currently under staff and panel review in our Division of Public Programs. The National Council on the Humanities, our chief advisory body, will be making final recommendations on this project during its November meeting. In this regard, I have asked Steve Rabin, Assistant Director for Media Programs to keep you apprised of its status.

I appreciate your taking the time to write in their behalf. Please let me know if I may be of further assistance to you.

With all best wishes,

Sincerely,

Congressional Liaison Office